

## **Future Events.**

---

Tea & Coffee will be served on Thursday 8<sup>th</sup> November at remembrance service in church. Vicky & Julie to serve.

Teachers afternoon tea will take place after school on Wednesday 21<sup>st</sup> Novemeber. Cake donations required and some help from the Foas parents and year 6 children.

Christmas fair is after school on Friday 30<sup>th</sup> November Mrs McK has asked for some Foas help which was discussed at length. It was said that the whole school needs to be open in order for everyone to get around safely. Father Christmas has been found thanks to a parent!

Cake sale is next on 7<sup>th</sup> Decemeber.

School disco will be on the 17<sup>th</sup> Decemeber. KS1 are set to dance at 4.30pm – 5.30pm And KS2 6-7pm. A ticket will gain entry with a drink and hotdog for a price still to be agreed. A tuck shop will also be available. Parents from both KS can stay for a drink which will be set up in another classroom.

A.O.B

A email from Bridgemere school have suggested a combined fundraiser at Brine leas School likely to be 1<sup>st</sup> March 2019.

All ticket sales will go into the schools interested in this adult only night. Music and bar will be on offer.

---

Next Meeting booked for Wednesday 30<sup>th</sup> January 2019 at 7pm Venue to be confirmed.

All Foas members to attend to discuss future events for Easter and summer events.

Meeting called by	Vicky McGowan	Jenny Cooper
Type of meeting	Christmas	Becky Ball
Facilitator	Vicky McGowan	Racheal Dharewal
Note taker	Hayley Maddocks	Lesley, Marie, Rachel Sadler.
Timekeeper	Julie Hastie	

## AGENDA TOPICS

---

| Cover of last meeting. | Presenter *Vicky McGowan*

DBS checks – we need as many parents as possible to have this done via school so when it comes to events and trips out we have enough helpers with the children. Please see Mrs Curry if you are interested.

Gazebos – Ours are not looking so great so thinking it would be worth buying some new ones for events in school, possibly hire them out for a small fee. Hayley said that she will look what offers might be on with it being out of season.

Art Shed – School have requested help with the purchase of a new shed, we said its a lot of money and something unlikely the current parents and children will see. It was discussed could sides be installed onto the current timber gazebo in the playground. Vicky to talk with Mrs McK.

Annual fee – Rach D said how a senior school in Nantwich is asking parents to give a annual donation per family and could possibly Acton look at doing so we have a set amount of funds each year? Vicky to ask Mrs McK.

Fright Night – A lengthy conversation on this and it concluded that a bigger venue is needed for the whole school to attend this event. It didn't make as much money than previous years and this goes to the bar not being maned by Foas and the food costs.

Cake sales – Year 6 cake sale didn't have enough cakes made for their last cake sale, maybe for other years Foas could provide a few extra?

Bingo – Hayley said that once she's left school who will be getting the bingo machine and run it? It was suggested that Foas could buy a digital one for future use.

Christmas Cards – Julie has asked for these to be sent back into school ASAP so we don't miss the Christmas deadline.

Clothes recycle bin – It was suggested that the bin could do with being in a better location than the school carpark as some parents don't think to use it. Vicky to see if this can happen as it's a simple money generator for the school.

Parking – This has been so much better since the new bollards, parent helpers and the local PCSO moving illegal parkers!

---

---

---